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November 7, 2017 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The 2017 Convention package is now complete, and available for download. You can find this 
download, and more on the 2017 Convention page. 
 
Please take the time to review this important document, to learn about the Union's current events, 
initiatives, resolutions, election results and more.  
 
Were you a delegate? 
 
Delegates to Convention 2017 should submit their delegate report to: admin@apbc.ca, and they will 
be posted on the above linked page. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Provincial Executive Committee 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
PEC/km/MoveUp  
 


